From: Francis Rehmer

Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 7:45 AM

To: ColeCampClerk@gmail.com

Subject: Private wells impact on Cole Camp's infrastructure.

Dear,
City of Cole Camp Honorable Council

Private wells impact on Cole Camp's infrastructure.
Have the following concerns been discussed by the City Council?

Areas of concern:

Impact on waste water treatment by unmanaged water sources.

Waste water increased load on city provided equipment that is not metered.

Increased storm water drainage by man made unregulated sources.

Direct unmanaged access to water tables shared by City wells.

Contamination of City water by unregulated drilling into city's water tables. (Within the City's
Jurisdiction)

Increased load on city's water tables.

Violation of County, State and Federal water and sewer laws.

Legal Liabilities the city may have if water table damages occurs.

Each area of concern aforementioned has many Impact concerns, including, but not limited to, such as:

Economic

Contamination

Superceding Entity Regulation
Local Ecosystems

Litigious Liabilities

What measures have been taken to insure my water safety from our city water table?
What measures have been taken to offset economic loads by private wells?

Do other municipalities allow/disallow in limits or in district private wells, and why?
Has a committee been assembled to aid in this decision?

Have third party studies been consulted on the possible impacts?

I would like written response and these concerns discussed by City Counsel at the next City of Cole
Camp, MO meeting and added to the agenda.

Thank you,
Francis Rehmer



